
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club April 20, 2023 meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. at the 

Knox Community Center.  

 We had 6 members. 

W3ML, KD9WSL, WB9CAO, W9QN, KC8PKY, KC8OBH.   

Old business: 

No old business. 

New Business: 

Dave mentioned that the Foxhunts are now on the first Sunday of the month.  

There were general discussion on various topics. 

Technical Program was two videos on choosing the correct battery for ham radios and using portable 

power in the field. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 

Respectfully submitted, 

 John, W3ML Secretary 

John Poindexter, W3ML 

 


